
 

Home Learning - Week 40 

This week we have enjoyed a fantastic Arts Week!   

During arts week the children have studied the artist Julia Rothman.  They have created abstract architectural 

pictures based on her work of a country completing in the 2024 Olympics. The children have created 

backgrounds for their artwork using the colours of the Union Jack Flag, sketched famous London Landmarks 

and created some wonderful paintings.  The children are really excited to welcome lots of visitors to our Arts 

Week Gallery on Monday after school.  Don’t forget to check the class blog to see photos of our learning in 

class. 

We hope that you will continue reading over the school holidays, the library has many decodable 

books that you could borrow, you may also be interested to join Oxford Owl (It’s free to join) and 

has hundreds of Ebooks which are all decodable and link to the work we have done in Letters and 

Sounds.   

https://www.oxfordowl.co.uk/for-school/oxford-owl-ebook-collection 

We can hardly believe that this is our last class newsletter of the year.  Thank you so much for being 

such a wonderful class and supportive parents, we have loved working with you all this year.  We hope 

you have a fantastic summer and look forward to waving to you all over the fence in Year 1. 

Mrs Paul, Miss Burnell and Cheryl. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  


